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Dates for your 
diary:   
1st December 
INSET day 
 
 

4th December 
Y4 Dance Festival 
 
5th December 
Y2 National Space 
Centre 
Y1 Santa Dash 
 
6th December 
Family Faith and 
Fun 
 
8th December 
Christmas Fair 
 
11th December 
Church service at 
St Mary’s 
 
12nd December 
Y3 Cemetery visit 
 
18 19th December 
KS2 Christmas play  
20th December 
Battle of the Bands 
21st December 
Lyceum 
 
22nd December 
Last day 
 
8th January 
Term begins 
 

Children in Need 
Thank you so much for your kind donations 
on Children in Need day. We managed to 
raise £109 for this wonderful charity.   
 

 
 

 

Christmas Fair 
We will be holding our Christmas Fair on 
Friday 8th December after school in the hall. 
There will be refreshments, second hand 
toys, cakes and buns, a ‘Poundland’ stall and 
FREE books!!! 
Donations most welcome at the office. 

 

 

Christmas Celebrations 
We have lots of exciting Christmas 

celebrations planned over the next three 

weeks, please see our Christmas booklet for 

more details.  

All are welcome to St Mary’s church for our 

Christmas service on Monday 11th December 

at 1.30pm.  

The KS1 pupils will be performing their 

Christmas play on Monday 18th December at 

2pm and on Tuesday 19th December at 

9.15am. 

We also have our amazing Battle of the Bands 

on Wednesday 20th December at 2pm. 

Finally, we are all going to the Lyceum to see 

Beauty and the Beast on Thursday 22nd 

December and we will return to school at 

4pm.   

Farewell 
We would like to take this opportunity to say 

goodbye and thank you to Mrs Madhooran 

our teaching assistant in Y5. Mrs Madhooran 

will be leaving Porter Croft at Christmas to 

work in another local school. She will be sadly 

missed by everyone and we wish her well in 

her new adventure. 

New Year 
I would like to wish all our families a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. We all 

return to school on Monday 8th January 2024.  

Thank you 

Cath Thomas 

Headteacher 
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